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Marathon Joint Review Panel Secretariat 

160 Elgin Street, 22nd Floor 
Ottawa, ON K1A 0H3 

MarathonMine.Review@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 
 

January 22, 2014 
 
Dear Interested Parties: 
 
RE: Site Tour of the Proposed Marathon Platinum Group Metals and Copper Mine project 
 
Please be advised that a site tour of the proposed Marathon Platinum Group Metals and Copper 
Mine Project (the Project) and surrounding area is planned for mid-February 2014.  The purpose 
of the site tour is to orient the new Chair of the Joint Review Panel (the Panel) with the features 
of the area that may be affected by the proposed Project.  The Panel will not be meeting with 
the proponent or any interested parties during the tour of the site. 
 
Following the site tour, a summary of the itinerary will be posted on the public registry, including 
a map outlining the areas visited.   
 
Questions or comments regarding the proposed site tour can be sent to Colette Spagnuolo or 
Jeff Sewell, Panel Co-Managers at MarathonMine.Review@ceaa-acee.gc.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 

Lesley Griffiths 
Panel Chair  
 
c.c. Tabatha Leblanc, Stillwater Canada Inc. 
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